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For More Information
If you have questions or need more information about this construction effort, 
call the 24-hour hotline at (480) 350-9288.

The Maricopa County Department of
Transportation (MCDOT) contractor has nearly
completed construction of the new bridge on
Chandler Heights Road over the Sonoqui Wash.
Soon our community will benefit from the newly
completed five-lane bridge replacement of this
flood and closure prone low water crossing. The
project was constructed through a partnership
between MCDOT and the Town of Queen Creek.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
during this construction effort.

March 20 Dedication
Planned
Supervisor Fulton Brock, the Maricopa County
Department of Transportation and the Town of
Queen Creek cordially invite you to attend a cere-
mony commemorating the dedication and open-
ing of the Chandler Heights Road Bridge at the
Sonoqui Wash.  The celebration will begin at
10:00 a.m. on Thursday, March 20, 2008, and
take place on the new bridge deck located on
Chandler Heights Road between Sossaman Road
and Hawes Road. 

Si desea recibir esta información en Español, favor llame (480) 350-9288.

Construction Project
Nearing Completion

Bridge Slated to Open Monday, March 24, 2008

 


